
From: Brown, Allison 
Sent: 2/13/2014 10:33:54 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Reminder and update: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program -

Sacramento field visit opportunities 

I will be out of the office and unavailable from February 5 through Febraury 23. I will not be checking 
messages. If you need assistance, please contact Valerie Malliett at valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov and 
Ann Christina Rothchild at annchristina.rothchild@cpuc.ca.gov or call (415) 703-1721. 

Thank you, 

Allison 

SB GT&S 0270131 


